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SRI Alumni Association

Spring Fling

May 19, 2022

Please join us for a picnic in Burgess Park at 701 Laurel Street in Menlo Park from 11:30 AM to 2:00 PM
on Thursday, May 19.

Lunch (box assortment) will be served at the main picnic table area.

Please consider inviting former SRI staff who aren’t currently members of the SRI Alumni Association.
Although this is a free event for all alumni and their guests, you'll still need to return the registration form below
to guarantee that box lunches are available for you and your guest(s).

Please email the information requested below to steering-committee-alumni@sri.com
or cut off and complete the registration form below and mail it to:
SRI Alumni Association, SRI International, 333 Ravenswood Ave., M/S AC-108, Menlo Park, CA 94025.

Return to:
SRI Alumni Association, SRI International, 333 Ravenswood Ave., M/S AC-108, Menlo Park, CA 94025

DEADLINE FOR YOUR RESERVATION: Monday, May 16

Member name: Guest name(s):

Number of box lunches requested
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